
In the Car Park of Hunt’s Supermarket in Sherborne  

on Monday 15th April 2024 between 3pm to 5pm  

Humanitarian Aid for Ukraine via the Charity, Pickups for Peace 

Can you help fill a 4x4 pickup 

 to be donated to Ukraine, & helping soldiers on the front line 

.  

 

The Charity Pickups for Peace (SC052484) 

have sent some 301 vehicles to Ukraine since 

February 2023, & we will be driving a vehicle 

as part of the 11th convoy which will be 

leaving end April 2024 

Slava  Ukraini 

Mark Bunting          Rory Graham 
07970 165741         07771 647171

     

https://www.instagram.com/pickupsforpeace

